
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Notice from IEAC, UK 
 
It has come to our attention that certain unrelated organisations have been using similar materials, 
language, and processes to misrepresent themselves as being associated with the International Education 
Accreditation Council (IEAC), UK. 
 
We wish to make it absolutely clear that IEAC has no affiliation, partnership, or recognition with any such 
organisations. Any claims or suggestions to the contrary are false and misleading. 
 
All legitimate IEAC-accredited institutions and partners are clearly listed on our official website for 
complete transparency and verification. 
 
 
IEAC’s global reputation is built on credibility, transparency, and ethical accreditation — principles we will 
continue to protect. Appropriate legal measures have been initiated to address instances of 
misrepresentation and intellectual property infringement. 
 
We encourage all institutions to verify accreditation claims only via www.ieac.org.uk or contact 
contact@ieac.org.uk for confirmation. 
 
Let us continue to uphold quality, trust, and integrity in global education together. 


